
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Finance and Audit Committee Members 

FROM: Jennifer Ustation, Finance Director 

DATE December 20, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Financial Training Subcommittee Presentation 
  

Background and Analysis:  
 
The City Council directed the Finance and Audit Committee with creating a 
subcommittee to create a financial training program for the general public. The 
subcommittee met multiple times and has completed a presentation for Finance and 
Audit Committee’s review.  
 

 
Recommended Action: 

Review the presentation and recommend approval by the City Council or provide 
the subcommittee with modifications.  

Attachments: 

A. Financial Training Presentation  


